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Next weekend, when you see Knights around town in yellow vests that read “Helping People with Intellectual
Disabilities,” you should know this is more than just a "Tootsie Roll Drive." The Knights collecting donations are
helping to recognize the dignity of every person. This annual fundraiser is a chance to provide people who have
intellectual and physical disabilities with more resources to live a happy life. The Tootsie Rolls are merely a thank
you to those who donate. All proceeds go directly to benefit people with disabilities within our local community. The 
Knights earn nothing. We are just out there committed to our principle of Christ-like charity. Please help us in this
cause.

We also could use some volunteers to help fill the 64 slots we have at various sites in seeking donations. Go online
to stcharleskofc.org where you will find the sign-up form. You also can call Grand Knight Mike Karpus at 616-225-
9419 and he will get you signed up. We appreciate any and all help we can get in helping our fellow children of God
with disabilities.  
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